
 
June 2020  

 

COLLECTION OF WORKBOOKS/COPYBOOKS/ARTWORK/OTHER PERSONAL 
BELONGINGS 
RETURN OF BOOK RENTAL BOOKS, CAPER, LIBRARY BOOKS, READERS, 
NOVELS ETC 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Greetings from school!  Please come to the school and collect your sons’ belongings.  His 
belongings have been ‘bagged’ and are in his classroom. 
  
Please note that if you have more than one son in school, all your sons’ bags will be 
in ​your eldest son’s classroom.  
 
Enter through the front door and leave via the door at the end of the corridor that is closest to 
your collection point.  Use the hand sanitiser provided. You may have to wait in line. Please 
do not bring children to school where at all possible. We want everyone to stay safe.  
 
Before coming to school, please check your sons’ bags at home and ​return any school 
property​ - ​book rental, library books, novels etc​ to your collection class (remember you 
just need to visit one class). 
 
Times and classes are as follows:  
 
Weds 17 June 5-8pm 
 
 J.I. Class Rm 1  Declan Colbert  ​                 ​4th Class  Rm 10  Rebecca Curry 
 
 J.I. Class Rm 2  Sinéad Kelly             ​4th  Class Rm 13  Caitríona Crosse 
 
 1st Class Rm 4   Kathleen Bane 5th Class   Rm 11    Bríd Callanan 
 
Thurs 18 June 5-8pm  
 
S.I. Class Rm 3  Jenn O’Dwyer             ​3rd Class Rm 8     Miriam Quinn 
 
2nd Class Rm 5  Jennie O’Farrell  3rd Class Rm 9    Laurence Coskeran 
 
                                                                       ​6th Class Rm 12   Pat Molloy 
 
Please stay safe by staying apart   
St John the Baptist BNS 


